
What is New at Your Library?

WiFi Mobile Hotspots!
The Tillamook County Library now offers something called a
WiFi mobile hotspot that you can check out for a week at a
time, take it home, and you will instantly have a free
internet connection for your phone, computer, or tablet. The
only catch is you have to use it in an area that has a cell
phone signal. You do not have to have a cell phone or a data
plan for this to work. All you need is the WiFi hotspot and
your own device to connect to it! 

What can you do with one of these little gems? The possibilities are endless! You can surf the
internet, get homework help, attend classes online, stream music or movies, use the library's
online resources, and so much more. Naturally, you do have to possess a library card in good
standing to check out a hotspot. While we did recently eliminate library fines, this is the one
item which will still result in a fine if you return it late, and that is because of the high cost
of the hotspots. We anticipate these will be very popular so you will want to reserve your
turn by visiting the library website (www.tillabook.org).
 

The Salmon Program is Back!

Salmon Eggs are Hatching
The Garibaldi and Bay City libraries are

hosting some small salmon friends! We are
partnering with Oregon Department of

Fish & Wildlife STEP (Salmon-Trout
Enhancement Program) to hatch and
release the salmon fry. Come into the

library during November to see the baby
salmon grow from eggs, to alevins, to fry,
and learn about the life cycle of salmon.
Kids will get the opportunity to observe
and record the progress of the eggs and

sign up to help release them! Releases are
planned for the week of Thanksgiving if all

goes well. Call the Bay City Library
(503-377-0231) or Garibaldi Library
(503-322-2100) or stop in for more

information.
 

https://libraryaware.com/2ECKBS
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November's Take and Make Kit for Kids...

     Stop by any of our libraries
this month to get your very own
"Take and Make Craft Kit" for the
kids. We have all the parts ready
to assemble so children can
create their very own scarecrow. 
     While you are in the library,
take a moment to look at all the
new books we have catalogued
recently. We have added a large
amount of children's books.
     You will also find a good
selection of new videos, as well
as the latest fiction and non-
fiction. If you haven't checked
out our books on CD recently, you
are certain to find something
interesting there, too!
 

Looking for more to do? Check out our website for more activities!

Tillamook County Library
1716 3rd St.
Tillamook, Oregon 97141
(503) 842-4792
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